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TOWNSEND TERRACE STREET MAINTENANCE ASSOCIATION

July 21st, 2019

TO: City of Sunnyvale

RE: 1227 Townsend Terrace
To whom it may concern:

Chris Lyons, homeowner of the above property address, has submitted a request regarding approval
from the association for approval to commence the remodeling of his home.

Townsend Terrace Street Maintenance Association is for “street maintenance” only. The association
manages the common area which includes the street lights and the actual street maintenance only. This
association is not the typical home owners association. All homes on Townsend Terrace are single
family homes that are not governed by the association. Therefore, approval from the association is not
needed.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.

S‘inc;ely,

Tyson Leistiko

President
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Secretar/

Denise Dito

Treasurer






